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Docket No. 50-546
Docket No. 50-547

Public Service Indiana
ATTN: Mr. S. W. Shields

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Division

Post Office Box 190 "

New Washington, IN 47162

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated June 1,1984, which provided additional
information on the allegation concerning insufficient aggregate in the
containment building walls. This allegation was initially reviewed in
Inspection Report Nos. 50-546/84-01 and 50-547/84-01. We will examine i
these matters during a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely, !

ng & Y *W.
,

R. F. Warnick, Chief
Projects Branch 1

cc: W. M. Petro, Vice President
Nuclear Services

cc w/1tr dtd 6/1/84:
DMG/Decument Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
Dave Martin, Office of Attorney

General
E. P. Martin, Wabash Valley Power

. ,

Association
Thomas M. Dattilo, Save the Valley
Ralph C. Pickard, Indiana

State Board of Health
The Indiana Sassafras

Audubon Society
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